
Hardwick Recreation Committee  

Meeting Minutes 

December 13th, 2022, 6:00PM 

Hardwick Senior Center 

 

Members present: Jason Bahner, Mallory Greaves, Lanna Lawson, Emily Hale, Sara Behrsing, 

Emily Varvir  

Members not present: Samantha Collins 

Recreation Coordinator: Jason Bahner  

Special guest: Helen Beattie  

Mallory called meeting to order at 6:00PM 

Approval of Minutes:  

Mallory G motioned to approve the November minutes, Emily H seconds the motion, and 

all were in favor.  

Approval/ Review of Budget: 

 Mallory G motioned to approve previous budget, Emily H seconds the motion, and all 

were in favor.  

Trail Committee 

 Helen Beattie joined us for this part of our meeting. The Trails Committee will be 

heading a Ski Event; they are requesting that the Hardwick Recreation Committee provide 

funding for new ski equipment with our youth funding program, this in total will cost $1675.00. 

The leaders that are helping run the Ski Event are Maxfield English and Emily Willems, both 

employees of Hazen Union. Mallory G motioned to approve the expenditure of ski equipment, 

Emily V seconds the motion, and all were in favor.   

REACH:  

 Jason met with Sarah Mutrux who is now leading the decisions that are being made with 

the REACH program. Jason will be in touch with her about future discussion about possible after 

school programs.  

Ice Rink:  

 Jason met with Hardwick’s Town Manager on 12/13/2022 about planning for this year’s 

ice rink. Hardwick Town Crew put down sand around where the liner will be put for stabilization 

while the liner is being stored at Poulin Lumber.  



 Future discussion of how to keep appropriate lighting to the ice rink for nighttime, and to 

see if we can have lighting around the cross bridge. Also plans for future discussion about doing 

a welcoming event to introduce the Ice Rink and a nighttime skating event.  

Facebook Page: 

 Jason is in communication with Susanne Gann about our Hardwick Recreation Facebook 

Page and how we can keep it active and up to date until there is a finalized plan of how to 

manage the Facebook page.  

Winterfest:  

 Future discussion to happen about which activities are going to happen, possible 

timeframe of happening during February 2023. 

New Business:  

 Springfest 2023 

 

With no further business, Mallory G adjourned the meeting at 6:59 PM 

Lanna Lawson, Secretary  

The next meeting for the Committee will be held January 10th, 2022 at 6:00PM at the Senior 

Center. 

 

 


